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KRUM PFUBLIC LIBRARY
Board of Directors Meeting
March 24, 1994

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.nm.
The minutes were read and stand as read.

The Treasurer's Report was reviewed. April motioned to approve
the report and Beth seconded.

OLD BUSINESS

New Printer--We purchased a new printer. The Friends of the
Library will be reimbursing the library for the purchase.
VCR~-needs to be repaired. The repairs have been estimated at
$65.00. Jackie motioned to get the VCR repaired at that price.
Beth seconded.

NEW BUSINESS

T.V.--needs repair and the estimated cost was $275.00. Pan

will check prices on a new 20" T.V. before the next meeting,

Resumes'~-Guy has the resumes' and Larry will call Guy and

check on the progress.

Krum Fun Days--1. The High School class would like to have a
parade as a fund raiser. They are trying to get each
business in town to participate. The library board
discussed participating, but agreed to support the "Friends"
float instead of attempting to do one ourselves.

2. We discussed having a Book sale and/or having a story
teiling booth with Connie Brust. We also talked about
having a booth promoting our "Adopt-A-Book" program.
We'll set up a table out in front of the library on Fun
Days.

Library hours--have been changed to accommodate

Meals-on-Wheels.

Larry brought up the possibility of the library board taking

its usual break during June and July. April motioned we

continue not to have scheduled meetings during June and July.

Dixie seconded.

Angela will begin to scout out a new Junior Board member.

. We need to petition for signatures for funding for the Denton

County Libraries. Those petitions filled out need to be
brought back to Pam and she will send it in.

Pam has had a complaint on the book Teenage Romance or How to
Die of Embarrassment. A suggestion was made to place the book
in the adult section, where it needs adult approval in order to
be checked out, instead of the young adult section. Jackie
motioned the book be moved to the adult section. Beth
seconded.

Moving to the old Baptist church was brought up once again ‘now
that the church will become vacant soon. We all agreed not to
look into at this time due to possible cuts in county funding,

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00p.m.



